
VERMONT ELKS ASSOCIATION 
Brian Gaura, President 

             241 Lincoln Ave 
           Rutland, VT 05701 

 
 
 

Lodge Secretary 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
Enclosed you will find registration forms for the upcoming 91st Annual Convention of the 
Vermont Elks Association taking place at the Mt. Snow Grand Summit Resort in West Dover, VT 
on May 18th-20th. This information will be sent to your lodge email as well.  
 

• Please make additional copies of the registration for as needed 

• Room Reservations are due April 1, 2018. Rooms are available on a first come first serve 
basis 

 
Also enclosed is the Hospitality Room Registration form. Hospitality Rooms are $300.00 per 
lodge with a maximum of three lodges sharing a room.  
 
A detailed agenda of the weekends activities will be sent out in the near future along with the 
dress code. Additional resort information is available at: 
 

• https://www.mountsnow.com/your-stay/grand-summit  
 
For any questions please contact me at 802.345.4208 or bgaura@comcast.net  
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
Brian Gaura, President 
Vermont Elks Association  
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mailto:bgaura@comcast.net

